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No public agency should limit ANY communication from or to the public that they serve. There is
no reason for the public to not know what is going on at DRBC and no reason why the commission
should not take the time to read any and all public comments. The DRBC is to serve the public and
there is absolutely no reason for not paying attention to public comments. 
Any limiting of communications is usually because there is something shady going on. Or at least
the perception of such.


